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USD 430 Approves Budget For Publication
 It's good news for taxpayers of USD 430, with the Board of Education for the South Brown County
Schools ironing out a budget that includes a slight mill levy decrease(Play Audio)                            
                                                                      That's Superintendent of Schools Doctor Steve Davies,
who says that budget review will also include a public hearing on the 2012-2013 document,  now
approved for publication. That happened during a special meeting of the board held this week. 

One mill is valued at around 19-thousand-dollars for the district. 
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